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Northern Rocky Mountain Science Center 

 
Weekly Highlights  

 
January 2009 
 

I. Departmental/Bureau News 
• Upcoming 
• Current.   
 
 

II. Agency Work on Presidential Initiatives 
 

III. Notable Congressional Activity 
 

IV. Press/Media Inquiries 
• Newspapers/magazines/wires, etc. 

 
USGS research biologist Katherine Kendall was interviewed by Jessica Snyder 
Sachs of National Wildlife Magazine on January 8th.  The interview was about 
Kendall’s census-taking techniques for the Northern Divide Grizzly Bear Project.  
The article will be published sometime in early 2009. 
 

• Broadcasts and Film 
 

• Upcoming News Releases 
• Other (forum meeting, press conference, media training, etc. 

 
V. Key FOIA Requests 

 


